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Safeguarding… 

 

This week, in Jigsaw, the 

children have looked at 

'Helping Others' and people 

who help them.  

 

Year 3 had a visit from the Nechells PCSO and 

learnt all about staying safe online as part of 

'National Staying Safe Online Day'. Children 

looked at people they trusted who they could 

share worries or concerns with.  

 

Completing a 'Helping Hand' activity is a great way to identify a 

support network and works great with both adults and children. 

Each finger represents a person who you can go to for help, 

support or just to be listened to. In the palm section, 

professionals and other services are listed. Try this activity, so 

you know who is there to lend a 'Helping Hand'. 

# Learning for Life, Anchored in Christ Hello everyone, 

 

I hope you have all had a lovely week. Can you believe we are 

at the end of another half-term?! How quickly is time passing! 

You should all know me by now as I have been here for over 8 

years but for the new pupils and parents (and existing) my 

name is Mrs Ajmal (Naz!) and I work in the office. I am your 

first point of call when you come into the school. I am more 

than happy to help with any questions or queries you may 

have and I hope you find me approachable. 

 

A few small reminders: 

Pupil Absence: if your child is absent from school for any 

reason, please dial the school on 0121 464 4652 and select 

option 1 to leave a message. 

 

Dinner money: should be paid on a Monday in an envelope 

and posted in the box with your child’s name, class and 

amount. Receipts will be issued later that day. This speeds up 

the process and saves you from waiting in the queue at the 

front. 

 

Uniform: Some of you have been enquiring about school 

uniform. The supplier we used previously were having trouble 

stocking the items we required and parents were waiting 

anywhere between 3-8 weeks for stock to arrive! I have 

managed to find a reliable stockist to sell our uniform in their 

school shop and they are located on the Erdington High 

Street. We hope and aim for the set-up process to be 

completed in the next week or so with uniform sales 

commencing after half-term. Please keep an eye out for the 

leaflets which will be going out soon! 

Finally, I hope you all have a much deserved  

restful week, I know I will! 
 

 

Mrs Ajmal, Office Manager 

 
Our values focus 

this half term is    Compassion 

 
I was given an amazing book  

to read! I’ll be honest and say that  

I haven’t read any books in a while,  

but this book has really encouraged 

 me to get back into reading.  

Thanks Mrs Fox. 

Stay and Play is NOT on next week but will return on 
Wednesday 27th February. 9:15am - 10:15am at free@last. 

Next week is Half Term. We look forward to seeing you back on Monday 25th February at normal time. 

Notice: Please do not park on the yellow,  

zig zag lines on Butlin and Stuart Street. These lines are 

there to keep the children of St. Clement's safe.   
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